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Thank you for the opportunity to support this Bill. The Queensland

legislation that criminalises abortion is archaic and long overdue for

deletion from our laws. A recent case in Cairns involving a young couple who
purchased an abortion pill overseas highlighted the ridiculous nature of the
current laws on abortion.

| wholeheartedly support the intent and content of the Bill proposed by Rob

Pyne MP for Cairns and most sincerely hope that your committee will issue a
report recommending that this Bill be passed.

Brynn Mathews





